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Agenda Item; Councillor portfolios 

 
Below is an update on the state of roads, this is based on information received from Suffolk 
County Council and Anglian Water. 
 
 
The closure on Park Road is part of the pre-patching work scheduled here and other 
locations within the village. This is the works discussed between Drinkstone PC and SCC a 
few months ago. 
 
The pre-patching is taking place during this financial year (25/26), ahead of resurfacing in 
the next financial year (26/27). 
  
The broken culvert/drain cover is still with SCC’s Drainage Team for their prioritisation. They 
have been chased as this repair has been waiting a long time. 
  
With regards to the water leak on Beyton Road, Anglian Water have received reports of this 
on a handful of occasions and have tested the water for chlorine. Chlorine is not detected so 
the assumption is that this is natural water flow. 
 
 

Cllr Paul Selvey, 

Chair Drinkstone PC.  


